
 
 

 

General Registrant Position 

 

AMMA Midwives is looking for a General Registrant to join our practise in Brampton, as 

soon as possible! This posting is for a one-year contract, with the possibility of a long-term 

position. 

 

Brampton is a fast-growing community with a rich mixture of cultures, religions and families 

with diverse socio-economic circumstances. 

 

We have privileges at Etobicoke General Hospital a division of the William Osler Health 

System and enjoy good working relationships with the nurses and doctors there. 

 

We strongly value healthy, supportive inter-professional relationships and we collaborate 

closely with a fantastic group of complimentary practitioners who offer clients a wide array 

of specialties all in one place! We believe that this is a dynamic place for our midwives to 

learn, grow and offer truly collaborative care to our clientele. 

 

We are committed to working with the diverse population of Brampton and are looking for 

a team member who will contribute to and thrive in this environment. We welcome 

applicants with strong interpersonal skills interested in contributing to community 

outreach, development of practise protocols and supportive of team work. Knowledge of a 

South Asian language would be an asset but is not required. 

 

Please email your resume and accompanying cover letter to admin@ammamidwives.com. 

Please indicate “General Registrant Position” in the subject line. Interviews will be arranged 

as soon as possible. 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you! 

 

AMMA Midwives 
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